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 No Sks to report. 
 
Regular Meetings are on the second Tuesday of the month with lunch at 11:30 AM at the MCL 
Cafeteria, 4485 Far Hills Av. in Kettering .The Meeting starts at 12:00. 
 
12 Dec. Meeting Christmas Party 
9 January  Meeting     T. B. D. 
 
Happy Birthday to: 
AA8LL 12-8-47 
W8ASA 12-26-47 
W9GIV 12-31-29 
WD9HDZ 1-2-45 
 

 K8GET 1-3-20 
 N6JRL 1-15-49 
 K2JOI  1-25-22 
 K8GET 1-30-20 
 W4NWR 1-31-42 
 
 

N8LX  1-31-52 
 K8JE  2-5-35 
 WD8NVY 2-12-54 
 WB8IFM 2-14-31 

 

 
President’s Column: 
 
This is the last bulletin for this year, covering the 
months of December and January.   
We sure had some strange fall with the recent 
Storms and the relative mild temperatures.  But all 
looks ok now that we get into December! 
 
Life goes on. Here is another advice for a healthy 
old age I just picked up: dry hand washing, that is 
just going through the motions whenever you think 
about it and can spare a minute or so. It exercises 
the fingers, very important to keep them strong and 
bending when you need to. I’ve had occasions 
when one finger wouldn’t want to cooperate, hi!  
 
And don’t forget to wiggle the toes, so you keep the 
balance and possibly stay on your feet longer. 
I have enjoyed my electric car, although there were 
some strange problems. We took it on a one day 
excursion to a dealer in Lima for some minor 
factory recall and a few other things and it turned 
out to be major lesson in getting close to “run out 
on electricity!” hi. I will probably have a longer 
article in the January Carrier.  
 
 
 
 

 
Jerry, WA8BOB has lined up a  surprise for us:   
He has invited Connie Bolinger to come and 
present some Christmas Carols.  She is a whistler 
and does a fantastic job. She is very talented and 
will be enjoyed by all.  
 
So spread the word and don’t forget, bring your family.  
Cu on the 12th, Gerd, WB8IFM. 
 

And to all of you and family : 
 A Very Nice Advent  

  A Happy Christmas   
 & A Happy New Year 2018 

 

 
Don’t forget your membership: 

Only $5 per year 

submit to: 
                  

 G. Ragland WA8BOB 
 409 Park Av. 
 Franklin, OH  45005 


